
Planning Board – December 16, 2019 

Meeting called to order at 7:00PM by Chairman Dave Granzin 
 

Present:  Dave Granzin, Floyd Hoover, George Dowse, Daniel 

Hoover, Ellen Campbell 
 

Others: Chris Hansen 

 
 

Chairman led the pledge of allegiance. 

 
 

Solar Farm Chris Hansen presented a preliminary sketch plan for 

a proposed Solar Farm on his property on Hansen Rd. He has 18 

acres he would like to utilize. He contacted Nate Curtis to help 

him with investors for this project. Mr. Curtis will present the 

project at the January 20th meeting. 

 

Preliminary Comp Plan Update Brief discussion on what areas need 

to be reviewed. Dave asked that the update for the Comp Plan 

from 2016 be uploaded to website. Clerk has the redline paper 

copy only. Website is down at the present time. 

 

There being no further business before the board, 

 

Dave made a motion to adjourn, seconded Floyd  

carried at 7:50PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Betty Daggett- Sec. 

 


